
From: Jason Clemons
To: IDEM LAReports
Subject: June 2024 report for INLA 000219
Date: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 1:40:45 PM

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Reporting from the Knox Municipal Wastewater Treatment Plant, Starke County IN
Permit No. INLA 000219
For the Month of June there was NO DISPOSAL OF LIQUID BIOSOLIDS by Land App
We did Transfer 15,006 gallons out of are Digester to are Reed Bed at 1.13 DRY TONS
 
 
Thank you
 
 
 
 
Jason Clemons
City of Knox
Wastewater
Superintendent
Office No. 574-772-2961
Email: jclemons@cityofknox.net
Located at 310 Wythogen Park Knox IN 46534
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